CTLLA Public meeting in Wrangell - March 8, 2018
[bookmark: _GoBack]Notes from the Aquatics Table
WRD Open House from 5:00 – 7:00PM
· One commenter asked about how we determine stream buffer size for our projects, which I explained. The same commenter asked about potential restoration projects on the Wrangell District and specifically if I knew anything about the Pat’s Creek restoration effort. Martin knew the latest status of that project and informed him. Basically, it is not on FS land and a group of partners has been chipping away at the design for a number of years (with FS input). It is still moving forward.
· Attendee expressed appreciation for our approach in active management and that she appreciated the opportunity to learn more and comment, and that this wasn’t typical of land management practices where she was from.

